
The City of Oshkosh is waiting on the funding details from the WDNR to 

provide financial assistance for replacement of private-side lead water 

service pipes.  It is anticipated more information will be available by 

mid-May; until then, the financial assistance program is on hold.   

In the event of a private-side water service leak requiring immediate 

replacement, please contact Maria Fletcher at 920-236-5258. The City 

will submit your property to WDNR for Archeological, Historical, 

Environmental and Endangered Species review.  Failure to submit the 

review prior to starting the water service replacement, or not 

following the resulting conditions from the WDNR, will prevent the 

property owner from being eligible for financial assistance once this 

assistance becomes available.    


